
 

HUDSON ROAD PRIMARY  

FRIDAY FLYER 

Please like and share our Face book page ‘Hudson Road Primary’ for 
all the latest news and updates from the school. 

You can now follow us on Instagram ‘hudson road primary school’. 

If you are looking for a school place for your child 
we are currently full. Please call the school office 

on 0191 5143434 to make an appointment or to 
complete a transfer form for school admissions.  

Thank you.  

Please see school term 
dates on the back of the 

Friday Flyer.  

School Opening Times 

Morning - school gates open 8.30am - 8.55am 
(classroom doors open to drop children off from 

8.40 - 8.50am). 

Afternoon - school gates open 3.00pm - 3.25pm 
(children to be collected at 3.15pm). 

Our school office hours are: 

Monday to Thursday: 8.30am - 4.30pm. 

Friday: 8.30am - 4pm. 

Reminder to all parents - if anyone 
different is collecting your child 
from school please inform the 

school office as soon as possible.  

Thank you.  

School will break up for half 
term Friday 20th October 

3.15pm. 

School reopen on Monday 30th 
October. 

Have a lovely holiday everyone! 

Reminder for year 5 parents to 
please complete and return 

Robinwood forms to the school 
office as soon as possible.  

 

Can we ask all parents that if your child 
is off school due to an illness you must 

ring the school office soon as possible to 
inform us. 

Please make any medical appointments 
outside of school hours where possible to 
avoid disruption to your child's education. 

Thank you. 




